On May 10, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item AC7-Articulation Agreement between School District of Palm
Beach County and Xavier University School

 

REQUEST:
Is this the same university we have had on another agenda?  Is so, why is it here?  Where is it located?  What is the quality of the school?

RESPONSE:

 Yes. This is the same Articulation Agreement for Xavier University School of Medicine on April's Board Agenda that was withdrawn.  We have reinstated it on this month's May Board Agenda for approval.   

 

The school is located in Aruba and Panama.

 

 It is part of the International Medical School System.  For the last thirty years, the US Governing Medical Body has permitted citizens or residents from the US and Canada, who train abroad, to enter the U.S. Residency training system.  Xavier's well respected Board of Directors is formed by a majority of U.S. trained physicians. 

 

An "Xavier University School of Medicine Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ)" document is attached to this response to help with more information regarding this agreement with Xavier University School of Medicine.

 

Barbara Terembes
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